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20 January 2021 

N O T I C E 
On behalf of the Southern African Accounting Association Executive Committee 

 

Dear Members 
 

Due to the outbreak of the COVID-19 pandemic and its effects, the Executive Committee 
of the Southern African Accounting Association made the following decisions at a special 
meeting held during December 2020: 
 

(1) The Biennial General Meeting will still be held on 28 June 2021 via Zoom.  An invitation will be 
sent out via Facebook, the website and email.   
 

(2) The Biennial International Conference will now be held from 29 June 2022 – 1 July 2022. More 
details to follow later. 

 

In addition, various seminars/workshops, in collaboration with the South African Institute 
of Chartered Accountants (SAICA), will be held on various very relevant and topical 
aspects from February 2021.  An invitation will be sent out via Facebook, the website 
and email shortly. 
 

Please diarise these dates. 


